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This is going to be the last show in the old school Capitol
Wrestling Center as things will be upgraded next week due to
NXT, assuming the taping schedule isn’t that far behind. 205
Live has been undergoing some changes as of late and we might
even be in for some more non-crusierweight action. Let’s get
to it.

Here are last week’s results if you need a recap.

Valentina Feroz vs. Katrina Cortez

They go with the grappling to start and throw each other down
for an early standoff. Feroz grabs a headlock takeover as we
hear about her loss against Kay Lee Ray. A rope walk headlock
takeover keeps Cortez in trouble and it’s off to an armbar to
change things up a bit. That’s broken up though and Cortez
sends her to the apron for a kick to the back. A double arm
crank goes on but Feroz is right back up with some judo
throws. Cortez manages to grab a quick Boston crab but that’s
broken up as well, with Feroz hitting another throw. A DDT
finishes Cortez at 5:33.

Rating: C-. This was a shorter match than usual but it’s the
kind of thing that 205 Live can be better served as in a big
way. These are two potential upcoming stars on NXT so let them
be on this show and get some exposure and experience. That
isn’t a hard concept to understand but for some reason it took
this long to make it happen.
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Joe Gacy/Josh Briggs vs. Odyssey Jones/Trey Baxter

Baxter tries to go fast to start with Gacy and a dropkick
sends Gacy into the corner. Briggs comes in to toss Baxter
around but he brings in Jones for the battle of different
sizes.  A  running  shoulder  drops  Briggs  and  Jones  grabs  a
bearhug. That’s broken up so Gacy comes in to try a double
suplex, which just isn’t happening. The villains are sent
outside with Baxter diving onto Gacy but getting kicked in the
face by Briggs.

Back in and Briggs suplexes Baxter for two and Gacy grabs a
chinlock. Baxter fights up and somehow manages a half nelson
suplex but Gacy isn’t having any of this hot tag nonsense.
Briggs sends him hard into the corner and we hit another rough
chinlock. Gacy puts on a camel clutch but Baxter gets a leg
out and jawbreaks his way to freedom. A roll over to the
corner allows the hot tag to Jones to clean house. Jones
gutbusters Briggs to the floor and there’s a double splash to
Gacy. Briggs comes back in and gets caught by Jones’ kind of
spinebuster for the pin at 11:17.

Rating: C. I was a bit surprised that Briggs and Gacy took the
loss here as they have been pushed on 205 Live, but Jones (and
maybe Baxter) are the future NXT stars so this makes sense.
While I’m not much of a fan of the big/small wacky team deal,
this feels like a one off idea instead of anything permanent.
The star power was stronger here too so nice job.

Overall  Rating:  C.  Totally  watchable  show,  with  the
cruiserweights being a detail instead of the focal point.
That’s what this show has needed to be for years now and it is
very nice to see the change that should have taken place. The
show itself was fine, but above all else it gave me some hope
for some minor interest around here for a change.

 

Remember to follow me on Twitter @kbreviews and head over to



my Amazon author page with 30 different cheap wrestling books
at:

http://www.amazon.com/Thomas-Hall/e/B00E6282W6

AND

Remember to check out Wrestlingrumors.net for all of your
wrestling headline needs.
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